
PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF PLYMOUTH

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The Town of Plymouth is seeking qualified contractors to 
demolish and stabilize a residential property located at 4283 
Route 100 that has been acquired through the FEMA Hazard 
Mitigation Grant Program. We are inviting you to submit a 
proposal for this project.

The scope of work includes the complete demolition of 
residential structures, site stabilization, and compliance with 
all applicable environmental regulations.

Please find the detailed RFP outlining the project require-
ments, submission instructions, and evaluation criteria on 
our website at www.plymouthvt.org or call 802-500-1815 
ext. 1

Please send bid proposals to clerk@plymouthvt.org or mail 
to Town of Plymouth, 68 Town Office Road, Plymouth, Ver-
mont 05056, Reference 4283 Route 100 no later than 2 P.M. 
on Thursday, October 3, 2024 and bid selection will happen 
on October 7, 2024 at the regular Select Board meeting.


